
Dear Representative Berthel, 

My name is Lisa Perugini.  I live in Bethlehem.   

I strongly urge you to VOTE NO against the Section 41 Police Reform Bill. I fear for the future and safety 

of all of us if something like this would actually be passed. Who will be left to protect us? And will I even 

be able to legally protect myself at that point. I feel the rights of the good guys are being stripped away 

before our eyes and if all this happens.... may God bless ALL our souls. 

 

 


